
 

September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am excited to inform you that we are running a water sports and outdoor activities residential trip to Croft 
Farm, Tewksbury on Monday 8 July to Friday 12 July 2024. 

 
The trip is open to all current year 9 students. This trip is a great opportunity to try new sports, develop 
teamwork and resilience and experience different activities. 

 
At Croft Farm, fully trained and qualified instructors, with the support of school staff, provide instruction in 
a full programme of activities in a safe, controlled, and secure environment. Some examples of the 
activities available are: Canoeing, Climbing, Katakunuing, Kayaking, Raft Building, Sailing, Paddle Boarding, 
Wind Surfing, Abseiling, along with other activities. 

 
The total cost of the visit to Croft Farm is £650 and includes: 

 

• Return coach travel from college. 

• Full board accommodation 

• A full daily programme of adventure activities with specialist instructors 

• Equipment and safety equipment 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• Comprehensive insurance 

 
We will be holding a Parents’ Evening to discuss the trip on Monday 11 September 2024 in the College Hall 
at 5.30pm. This will give you the opportunity to find out more details and to have any questions answered. If 
you are interested in this trip, then we do hope that you will be able to attend. If you are unable to attend 
but have questions, please email AWilson@fromecollege.org or MNielsen@fromecollege.org and we will get 
back to you as soon as I can. 

 

Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis and are limited to 40 students. Payment will be 
made through ParentPay and this will go live on Tuesday 12 September 2023. To secure your child’s place, 
please pay the deposit of £200. Please note, once a deposit has been made for this trip, refunds or 
cancellations will not be issued unless it is an exceptional circumstance, or the place can be filled by 
another student. Although we would try and pursue this, there will be no guarantees that this will happen. 
Please bear this in mind. 

There will be two further instalments and dates will be confirmed on this. 

Instalment 1 - £200 – Friday 3rd November 2023 

Instalment 2 - £250 – Friday 22nd March 2024 
 

For further information about the trip, the activities, the centre etc. please check the website: - www.jca-
adventure.co.uk and you will be able to see for yourself how worthwhile and enjoyable these visits are! 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Miss A Wilson Mr M Nielsen 
Co-trip Leader Co-trip Leader 

 

 

Principal Bath Road Tel 01373 465353 
Emma Reynolds Frome  
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